
“Bringing People Closer to Christ

August 13, 2017

“Come Let Us Worship and Bow Down”

Prayer & Offering / Offertory ~ Sadie Richert

Announcements - Eric Baldwin
Younger children are dismissed for junior church at this time.

Nursery care is available for infants & toddlers – Please ask an usher.
  

 “And When I Die . . .”  ~  2 Corinthians 5:1-10
Pastor John Tiffin

  
“Come People of the Risen King”

 
 

     
*************************************

Junior Church for younger children meets in the last two rooms on the
right, down the hallway from our Social Hall (Children begin the worship hour

in the sanctuary). 
Our web site (www.baywoodchurch.com) provides access to each
week’s Sunday bulletin, our monthly newsletter, audio versions of each

Sunday’s sermon, our library catalog, and more!
Interested in Membership at BPCC?  Details are included in our church

constitution, available on the counter inside the front doors.  For more
information, please contact the pastor!

Assisted listening devices are available for those who desire them. 
Please contact an usher for more information.

Sermons may be downloaded or listened to on the BPCC web site
(www.baywoodchurch.com). If you do need a CD copy, please contact our

audio-visual staff. 
E-mail prayer chain. To receive e-mail updates, please provide your e-mail

address to the pastor at pastor@baywoodchurch.com.

If the pastor is not available in a time of need, please contact one of our
elders: Gary Ream, Ben Richert, Don Schmidt, or Victor Silva-Palacios.

Facebook. See our “Baywood Park Community Church” page
and “Like” us for news of Sunday services and other events!

AWANA Clubs will be returning on
Thursday September 14 .  This year allth

Awana clubs–Cubbies, Sparks, Truth & Training, Trek and
Journey (ages 3 years old through 12  grade) will be meeting onth

Thursday evenings.  We Need more volunteers.  In addition to
needing volunteers to listen to verses and help with game time,
we also need a Sparks Secretary, a Sparks Game Director and
people to read Bible stories during Council Time. Training for
all positions will be provided.  Please consider serving in this
fun and exciting ministry.  If you have any questions, please
contact Sam Gill.

Operation Christmas Child    We are
collecting items for Christmas 2017 shoe
boxes! Your donations may be placed in the
large red container just inside the fellowship
hall.  Thank you!
     

Women’s Bible Study.  This summer, we are studying a new
book, Cynthia Heald’s Becoming A Woman Whose God is
Enough. All women are invited to join us for discussion and
fellowship on Wednesdays from 10:00 - 11:30 am.

The Men’s Tuesday Bible Study is taking a break for the
summer.  It will resume in September.

The 40-Days-for-Life fall campaign
begins next month and BPCC will host the
kickoff rally on Sunday, September 24 ,th

from 5:00 - 6:30 pm.  Come prepared to
be encouraged as we prepare to “stand
for life” through a visible presence
outside the Planned Parenthood facility in San Luis Obispo.

You make me glad by your deeds, O Lord;
I sing for joy at the works of your hands. 

Psalm 92:4

http://www.baywoodchurch.com)
http://www.baywoodchurch.com
mailto:pastor@baywoodchurch.com
http://www.thescripturecannotbebroken.com/


ACTIVITIES THIS WEEK

Today   9:15 am Sunday School classes
10:45 am Worship Service

Wed. 10:00 am Ladies’ Bible Study (at church)
     

IN THE FUTURE

Aug. 22   6:30 pm Elders’ meetingnd

Sept.  7   6:30 pm Awana leaders’ meetingth

Sept. 14    5:15 pm Awana clubs begin/ice cream socialth

       6:35-7:00 pm Awana parents meeting
Sept. 15    4:30-6:30 pm Family Fun Fair (at BPCC)th

Sept. 2lst   5:00 pm Cubbies (ages 3 & 4) first meeting
Sept. 24   5:00 pm 40-Days-for-Life Kickoff rally at BPCCth

 
“We Believe”

 The Bible is absolutely free from error, and is our sole authority in all matters
of life and faith.  God’s gift of salvation and forgiveness of sin is received by
each individual graciously through faith alone in the substitutionary death of
Jesus Christ which was validated and shown to be acceptable to God by His

bodily resurrection.  Membership in BPCC is for those who have trusted
Christ as their own personal Savior, and who wish to join us in doing His work

here on earth.  Our financial policy is to invite God’s people to support His
work by voluntary gifts, in accordance to God’s leading and provision. 

Communion, or the Lord’s Table, is a memorial, observed by Christians, of
the person whose body was given and whose blood was shed for our

salvation.  As we look toward the future, we endeavor to grow spiritually in
knowledge and love of our Lord, and to grow numerically by faithfully
communicating His message of grace and love to those around us.

 
Baywood Park Community Church, 1436  11  St., Los Osos 93402th

www.baywoodchurch.com
Phone: 528-6464 Fax: 528-8403 Call to hear prayer updates: 528-9507

Pastor:  Dr. John Tiffin   pastor@baywoodchurch.com
Church Secretary:  Marcy Dorflinger office@baywoodchurch.com
Awana Commander:  Samantha Gill  awana@baywoodchurch.com
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